
  
 

 

 

 

November 14, 2024 

 

Board Memo 172-2024: Health Issues at Bedford Park LPC 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS headquarters has been informed by the USPS of two employees at the Bedford Park LPC testing positive 

for Legionnaires disease on November 13th. The Public Health department arrived at the facility today and 

performed several tests. The USPS will provide NAPS with their findings asap. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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